
Dear Chair Patterson and Members of the Committee,

I, Christina Tang am pleased to offer my support for HB 2574.
Scientists have been telling us again and again that our planet is in trouble and we are in a midst of a climate and ecological 
emergency. A few steps we can take to save our planet is to bring natural organic reduction to Oregon. Let's bring life from the 
deceased and honor them by giving back to the nature that we sprouted from. I ask for your support of this important legislation.

Sincerely,
Christina T. Tang
Portland, Oregon 


